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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

Chief Executive Officers of State-Chartered Banks 

Mike Hill 
Superintendent of Banks 

Additional State Banking Holiday for Year 2016 

As per declaration by Governor Robert Bentley pursuant to Section 1-3-8 of the Code of 
Alabama, (1999 cum sup.), banks are authorized to observe the following additional holiday, if 
you so choose: 

Day after Thanksgiving Friday, November 25, 2016 

Additionally, banks that are open on Saturdays are authorized to close at Noon on both Saturday, 
December 24, 2016, and Saturday, December 31 , 2016. 
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